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 (Reproduced from OMPH Church Bulletin 30th Dec 2018 edition) 

 

 “The Year of Mission” 

 
 

 

 

2019 has been declared the “Year of 

Mission.” 

 
The Parish would like to put this as our 
emphasis for this coming year. 
 
We encourage our BECs, Ministries and 
Parishioners in general to carry out 
some mission activity. There are 
numerous things we can think of - 
witnessing to our faith, to feeding 
program, to visit the sick and engage 
ourselves with some elderly parishioners 
through our visits, may be an outreach 
to people who are abandoned. 
 
Let us read on the Gospel text of Luke 4: 
16-20; the inaugural mission of Jesus. 
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We can also reflect upon Matthew 10: 1-
4 – ‘The sending of the twelve on a 
mission’. 
 
The church exists for mission not for 
beauty and self-glory. As our Holy 
Father, Pope Francis said, ‘the church 
must get dirty or we might say in our 
own language “Turun Padang.”’ 
 
I invite all Parishioners to make this year 
2019 – d i f f e r e n t. We contemplate 
and we respond. There is something 
awaiting you. Become a Healer, a 
Forgiver, a Peace-maker, a Proclaimer, a 
Care-giver, a Thirst quencher, a Feeder. 
 

Jesus Mission needs you! 
   
    

 

  

Click here for October 2019 for Extraordinary Missionary Month, and 

here for Sunday Reflections. 

https://youtu.be/xbpyg6i17EA
http://www.omphip.org/spiritual-health.html

